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I International Uzbek-Kazakh Symposium completed its work
The two-day I International Uzbek-Kazakh symposium "Actual problems of the development of chemical
science and industry", organized by the Institute of General and Inorganic Chemistry of the Academy of
Sciences of Uzbekistan, completed its work.

During the symposium, 19 plenary reports were heard, relevant decisions were discussed and adopted,
and the next conference is scheduled to be held in 2020 in Almaty. A collection of proceedings of the
symposium, including 30 scientific articles, were published and distributed among the participants.

The  guests  of  the  symposium  got  acquainted  with  the  Institute  of  Chemical  Profile  of  the  Academy  of
Sciences of the Republic of Uzbekistan. A tour of the city of Tashkent was organized for the participants of
the symposium.


